
TRANSPORTATION BOARD 

CHAIRMAN: JOHN GIANNETTI JR. 

VICE CHAIRMAN: CHRISTOPHER P. AIKEN 

SECRETARY: CAROL KELLY 

Monday, November 09, 2015 

Mayor and City Council  

City of Annapolis 

160 Duke of Gloucester St. 

Annapolis, MD 21401 

 

 

Re:  Resolution 18-15  

Amending Fines for Parking on Northwest St. and 

Parking of Motor Homes 

RECOMMENDATION OF SUPPORT  

 

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council:  

 

On October 28, 2015, the Annapolis Transportation Board met and passed the following:  

 

THE ANNAPOLIS TRANSPORTATION BOARD RECOMMENDS THAT THE CITY 

COUNCIL PASS R-18-15, LEGISLATION REGARDING AMENDING PARKING FINES ON 

NORTHWEST STREET AND ADDING PARKING FINES FOR MOTOR HOMES.  

 

The Board reviewed the legislation and understands the need to amend the current parking fines in 

light of the City Council’s potential actions on O 38-15 and O 37-15. This legislation is by-and-large a 

housekeeping measure, needed only if the two referenced proposed ordinances are passed by the Council.  

 

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at 410.300.6393.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

John A. Giannetti Jr. 

Chair, Transportation Board 

 

CITY OF ANNAPOLIS 

160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET 

ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 

410-263-7997 

 


